
	

COVID-19	
We	hope	everyone	is	doing	well	during	
this	special	time.	The	inclusion	rate	
during	2020	has	been	low	and	mirrored	
the	side	effects	of	the	pandemic.	We	
hope	the	situation	will	be	better	in	2021	
when	the	vaccination	program	starts,	
and	we	can	pick	up	the	pace	again.	
	
Inclusion		
We	are	now	very	close	to	have	reached	
400	included	patients.	Halfway	to	a	
total	of	800.				
We	sincerely	request	you	to	keep	up	the	
good	work	and	include	alle	eligible	
patients	(CRC	liver	mets	treated	with	
resection	or	ablation	and	not	using	ASA	
or	anticoagulants).		
We	have	now	added	a	new	“button”	in	
eCRF	where	you	can	tick	if	the	patient	is	
treated	with	resection,	RF/MW	ablation	
or	a	combination.	This	will	be	valuable	
data	when	we	will	analyze	the	results.	
	
Study	medication		
Change	in	procedure	kit-allocation	
Previously,	kit	allocation	has	taken	place	
by	allocating	one	kit	number	per	patient	
for	the	entire	study	period.	It	has	now	
been	changed	in	Viedoc.	The	patient	
will	now	get	a	new	kit-number	every	
time	they	need	new	medication.	

Batch#	XB1901	will	expire	in	March	
2022	and	we	want	to	use	as	much	as	
possible	of	this	batch	before	we	
introduce	the	new	batch.	For	each	site,	
please	check	that	you	have	enough	
medication	for	existing	and	new	patients	
if	new	kit	numbers	are	allocated.	If	you	
have	any	questions,	any	problems	with	
kit-number	allocation	or	need	to	discuss	
the	amount	to	order,	please	contact	
Cecilie	Moe	at	cecmoe@ous-hf.no	or	+47	
41541987	(Clinical	Trial	Unit,	OUH).	
	
Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	if	
you	have	any	questions!	We	are	always	
available	on	phone	or	email.	
	
	
We	wish	you	all	a	Merry	Christmas	and	a	
happy	new	year	J		
The	ASAC	team	
www.asac.no	
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